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MEETING NOTICE 
 

Monday, July 6, 2020 
 

The Architectural Advisory Committee will not hold a meeting on Monday, 

July 6, 2020. The next regular Architectural Advisory Committee meeting 

is scheduled for Monday, July 20, 2020 at 5:30 pm, in the Large 

Conference Room, City Hall, at 3200 East Tahquitz Canyon Way.  
 

I, Joanne Bruggemans, Administrative Secretary, certify this Notice was 

posted on Thursday, July 2, 2020. 
 
 
 
 
 

Joanne Bruggemans 
Administrative Secretary 
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